The particular aim of the programme is to provide our students — both international and Hungarian — with
the opportunity to listen to courses delivered by visiting lecturers from our partner institutions, at the
same time strengthening already existing, as well as preparing and designing new collaborations in teaching
and research activities between our institutions.

Your students are also warmly welcome to join us and take part in the International Week.

Our guests are invited to participate in the following programmes:

Mini-courses held in the
training programmes of the
Faculty of Economics and
Business Administration
Basic aim of the programme
is to convey academic
experience for Hungarian
and international students.

Participation in the programme
is free of charge.

Please, send Your application
via
https://goo.gl/forms/b4C]ViR
KOmcvaFsS2

by 31 January 2017

Confirmation will be sent to Your personal email.
For further information, please, contact Dr Ildik6 Pusztai-Varga: ildiko.pusztai.varga@eco.u-szeged.hu.

We are truly looking forward to meeting You in Szeged.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Balazs Révész
Associate Professor

Dr Szabolcs Pronay Dr Ildiké Pusztai-Varga
Assistant Professor International Relations Manager
Head of Committee for External Relations
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